
Livingston Ranger District 

News Release 

 

 

 

 

 5242 Highway 89 South, Livingston, MT 59047 
 http://www.fs.fed.us/r1/gallatin 

 

For Immediate Release Contact: Wendi Urie, 222-1892 
Date: May 23, 2008 
 

Snowbank Campground Has to Close for Safety 
 

Livingston, MT…The Snowbank Campground opening scheduled for this weekend has 

been postponed until high waters in Mill Creek recede.  Some of the campsites are experiencing 

flooding and water testing sites are affected thus potable water would not be available. 

 Individuals having reservations, for this weekend and if it remains closed the following 

weekend should contact the Gallatin Canyon Campgrounds at 587-9054. 

Pine Creek Campground will open today for the summer season providing an alternative 

to Snowbank Campground. 

 For more information please contact the Livingston Ranger District at (406) 222-1892. 
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